Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: Thanking COS Employees and Announcing Community Campaign Total

From: Sheri Benson <shenson@unitedwaysaskatoon.ca>

Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 11:43 AM

To: Web E-mail - City Manager <City.Manager@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Thanking COS Employees and Announcing Community Campaign Total

Hello Jeff:
| hope you are well.

In early April we will be announcing our United Way total raised and the City of Saskatoon did extremely well
outperforming their government counterparts both provincial and federal!

| would like to address City Council with this great news and thank publicly city employees for their generosity and
caring.

| see that addressing council on a general matter so to speak may not be granted if it doesn’t relate to an item or it
would be referred to a committee.

| am seeking your advice on how best to celebrate this achievement with some public recognition. Many years ago, we
had a city wide achievement announcement and invited all employee’s who lead their various department and | would
like to get back to something, maybe next year.

If you would prefer a quick phone call meeting or zoom that would be great.

Thank you.
Y/,, United Way
Saskatoon & Area

Sheri Benson CEO
Pronouns: she/her (Learn about pronouns)

I | c06-244-0583 | E: sbenson@unitedwaysaskatoon.ca

100-506 25th Street East, Saskatoon, SK S7K 4A7
306-975-7700
unitedwaysaskatoon.ca

Our office is currently closed to the public.

Show your local love

We are situated on Treaty 6 Territory - the traditional lands of the Cree, Saulteaux, Dene, Dakota, Lakota, Nakota, and Métis nations.

Charitable Business Number: 11927 6509 RR0001



